
McGILL UNIVERSI^^

Professor W.H.Brittain

29th September 1937

My dear Consul General,

May I thank you on behalf of the University for 

your courtesy in sending to me the copy of the handbook "Denmark 1937" 

published by the Danish Ministry for Foreign Affairs. I have sent 

it to the Red path Library where it may be available for all who my 

wish to consult it.

Yours sincerely,

K. H. BRITTAIN.
Acting Principal

The Consul General of Denmark, 
Royal Danish Consulate General, 
1440 3t.Catherine St. W., 
MONTREAL. QUE.


